
Saints Peter and Paul Ukrainian Orthodox Church 
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http://peterandpauioclvndora.itgo.com 
June 9,2019 

• Clergy: Protopriest Paisius McGrath, Pastor 
Protopresbyter William Diakiw, Attached 
Parish Board President; Rob Prokopchak 
Choir Director: Lydia Rudolf 

Today's Commemorated Feasts and Saints; Sunday of Holy Pascha/Sunday of Holy 
Fathers of P' Ecumenical Council- Tone 7; Saint Columba of lona 

SCHEDULE*************************** 
Today, Sunday, June 9,7*" Sunday of Holy Pascha/Holy Fathers of the 1®' Ecumenical 
Council/St. Columba of lona, Divine Liturgy 9:30 am Coffee Hour; Rose Raith (UOL) 
Wednesday, June 12, UOL Chapter Meeting 6 pm 
Friday, June 14, Memorial Saturday(transferred from Saturday), Divine Liturgy 9:30 am 
Memorial Litia 
Sunday, June 16, Holy Pentecost/ Father's Day, Orthros/Kneeling Prayers 8:45 am 
Divine Liturgy 9:30 am First Confessions NO COFFEE HOUR 

********************PRAYER CORNER************************************ 
For Healing and Good Health: Metropolitan Antony, Archbishop Daniel, Father Paisius 
McGrath, Protopresbyter William Diakiw, Pani Sonia Diakiw, Father Nestor Kowal, 
Fanimatka Lillian Hnatko, AUjah Robinson, Lee Vordos, Ron Markiw, Jean Markiw, 
Ann Belowich, Daphne Harvey, Lydia Rudolf, Noah Troyan, Chase, Mary Keffalas, 
Kathryn, Brian, Orycia Hammerschmitt, Stephen Sheptak, Gregory Prokopchak, 
Jessica Burka, Amanda Burka, Tanner Noble, Arianna Coyle, Kathryn Tymkiw, Jack 
Povlick, Mary Ann Jurysta, Jerome Jurysta, Sherri Burka, Emil Russo, Michael 
Romanyshyn, Eva Bilowich, Patty Hnatko, Rose Hnatko, Ethan Rock, Scott Cygan, 
Ronna Frenchak Pindel, Lovie Tymkiw, Donna Grey, Helen Olenic, our brothers and 
sisters suffering in Ukraine, Syria, Iraq and Egypt 
Memory Eternal: Helen Burl», John Marchyshyn 

NEWS AND UPDATES************************************ 
Today we as a parish offer our condolences to Tim and Sherry Burka and family on 

the repose of his mother, Helen. May the Lord our God be with them all during this time 
and may He grant a blessed repose to His newly departed servant, Helen, and may her 
memory be eternal! 

********************PARISH NEWS AND UPDATES************************* 
Today we offer special prayers on behalf of the servant of God, Alijah Robinson- son of 

Doug and Colson Mason. Alijah had undergone several brain surgeries at Allegheny 
General Hospital and is waiting for another one. Let us all pray for a full recovery for 
Alijah and let us also prayer for Doug, Colson, their family and extended family during this 
time! 

This morning we as a parish community extend our best wishes and congratulations to 
Pavlog Pawluck as he graduated with honors from Butler High School. May the Lord our 
God bless his servant, Pavlog, and may He grant to him many more blessed and happy 
years! 

Today we as a parish community extend our best wishes and congratulations to Rose 
Hnatko as she celebrated her birthday on Friday, May 31 and to Alex Pindel as he 
celebrates his birthday today on Sunday, June 9. May the Lord our God grant to His 
servants. Rose and Alex, many more blessed and happy years! 

Our Parish community today honors and offers our sincere thanks to Dorothy Cygan 
for her many years of faithful and dedicated years of service on behalf of our parish as the 
chairman of our Parish Pirohi Sales. Many thanks to you, Dorothy, for all you have done 
over these many years in organizing and leading our efforts with the Pirohi Sales and may 
the Lord our God bless you for all you have done in this very important part of the life of 
our parish! 

As Dorothy has now retired from leading our Parish Pirohi Sales, we are asking for a 
volunteer or volunteers from our Parish to be willing to take over the leadership which she 
has so capably done for all these years. Our Pirohi Sales are a very important and integral 
part of the ongoing life of our parish community and we are indeed of a new chairman to 
lead this effort. Please talk with Father Paisius or a member of the Parish Executive Board 
if you are willing to take up this much needed responsibility. 

We encourage everyone to continue to give generously to our Capital Improvements 
Fund as we continue to work on the different projects of maintaining and updating our 
Parish buildings. 

MAY CHRIST OUR GOD GRANT TO HIS SERVANTS ALL OF THE FAITHFUL 
OF SAINTS PETER AND PAUL UKRAINIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH AND ALL OUR 
VISITORS TODAY, PEACE, HEALTH AND SALVATION AND MAY HE SAFEGUARD 
AND KEEP US ALL FOR MANY YEARS! 


